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Links from websites to 
National Association of State Boating Law Administrators Association, Inc. (NASBLA) website 

 
 
Information presented on the NASBLA website is information that supports the safe and responsible use of our waterways or 
promotes boating safety and security. Websites that want to help spread the word of safer boating may link to the NASBLA’s 
website. However, the contents of the website may not imply endorsement by NASBLA of products or services. For further 
information contact the National Association of State Boating Law Administrators Association, Inc. 
 
The use of NASBLA logos and graphics is governed by our Policy on the Use of NASBLA Logo. Under no circumstance may the 
NASBLA logos and graphics be used to create a website that gives the appearance and general look and feel of the official NASBLA 
website. 
 
 
Links from the NASBLA website to other websites 
 
Member organizations will be linked from the NASBLA website to their appropriate website. Member links may be provided 
elsewhere throughout the website at the discretion of NASBLA. NASBLA may, at its sole discretion, link to other organizations that 
supply a service to the boating safety and security community and support recreational boating safety and security public policy. 
NASBLA determines to link from NASBLA to a non-member website on an individual case basis. Decisions to link to external sites 
are made after assessing relevance to the NASBLA mission, benefit to NASBLA’s membership and maintenance factors and/or 
relationship to NASBLA. 
 
 
Non-Endorsement Clause 
 
Links on this website are being provided as a convenience and for informational purposes only; they do not constitute an 
endorsement or an approval by NASBLA of any of the products, services or opinions of the corporation or organization or individual. 
NASBLA bears no responsibility for the accuracy, legality, or content of the external site or for that of subsequent links. Contact the 
external site for answers to questions regarding its content. 


